
                                                                                                                                                   

 

 

 
May 9, 2020 
 
BSE Limited      National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Corporate Relationship Department,   Listing Department, 
Phiroze Jeejebhoy Towers,    Exchange Plaza, 
Dalal Street,       Bandra Kurla Complex, Bandra (E), 
Mumbai – 400 001.     Mumbai – 400 051 
SCRIP CODE: 503960    SCRIP CODE: BBL 
 
 
REF.:  Regulation 30 read with Schedule III of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 

Requirements) Regulations, 2015 
 
 
Dear Sir / Madam, 
 
SUBJECT:  DISCLOSURE REGARDING PARTIAL (LIMITED) RESUMPTION OF 

OPERATIONS AT COMPANY’S MANUFACTURING PLANT 

 

 This is in continuation to our communication dated March 23, 2020, regarding temporary 

suspension of operations of Company’s Plant at Airoli, Navi Mumbai and Company's Registered 

Office located at Mumbai as well as its all Branches, in accordance with the directives issued by 

Government of Maharashtra and Government of India, on account of the lockdown, to prevent 

and contain the outbreak of COVID-19 Pandemic. 

 

Consequent upon the requisite permissions received, as applicable, from the concerned 

authorities of Government of Maharashtra, vide its Order dated April 28, 2020,  we would like to 

inform you that the operations at Company’s manufacturing Plant located at Airoli, Navi Mumbai, 

Maharashtra, has been permitted to resume operations in a limited/partial manner from today, 

i.e., May 9, 2020.  At present, we are trying our best to re-start limited operations and the same 

will be ramped up in a graded manner to reach full capacity as and when all the requisite 

permissions are received from authorities from time to time  

 

The Registered Office of the Company and all its branches are still closed till further notice. 

 

The Company is taking all necessary steps for ensuring complete sanitization and social 

distancing norms and shall continue to accord utmost importance to the health and safety of its 

employees. 

 

Request you to kindly take the same on your record. 
 
Thanking You, 
 
Yours sincerely, 
For Bharat Bijlee Limited 
 
Sd/- 
Durgesh N. Nagarkar 
Company Secretary & Senior General Manager, 
Legal 


